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Hello We all know that following the laws established by the legislature to
protect the environment and the Penobscot Nation can be very
challenging. It is still the law and Maine State government is obligated to
follow those laws. The fact that so much waste continues to be shipped in
from out-of-state--after years of public objection to these practices--
illustrate that the state is not representing the people. As we know,
Cassella has deep pockets and their lobbyists and lawyers end up with
more clout than the public interest. Which generation of Maine State
government will actually do the right thing? This one?
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